
 

 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer 

(Regarding the report of the ISU Team Project “KOASTAL” presented at the 

session of the Scientific and Technical Subcommittee of UN-COPUOS on 

14 February 2014) 

 

The project report KOASTAL is an academic work and represents the view solely 

of the authors. It has been compiled by a group of international students 

participating in the ISU SSP2013 program. The authors have used their best 

efforts in preparing this publication and associated presentation and in 

gathering reliable information. However, the findings contained within the 

report and presentation have not been verified through a comprehensive peer 

review and the content has not been checked by Kenyan authorities.  

 


